
 

  

 

Archbishop Éamonn Martin is asking families to 

pray the Rosary together for the month of 

October, to defeat the Corona Virus, in what is 

called the Family Rosary Crusade.  

The Rosary will be recited every day at 4 p.m. in 

Arklow Parish Church. 

#FamilyRosaryCrusade 

 

                 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

We had hoped that in early November, children in our 

parish would finally be able to make their First Holy 

Communion this year. 

Whether this goes ahead is now subject to any new 

restrictive measures which might be introduced 

because of the covid-19 situation.  

With Sympathy 

 

Mid Term Break 

We hope that children and 

parents enjoy the mid term 

break and stay safe during 

these uncertain times free 

from masks and the covid 

restrictions. 

If anyone requires assistance, 

please do not hesitate to call 

either  

Fr. Padraig O’Cochláin on 

0402-32294  

or  

Fr. David Brough on 

0402-32196 

 

 

In accordance with Level 5 Covid 

Restrictions, the Parish Office,  

Árus Lorcáin is now closed 

 
 

COVID-19 Support Line for 
Older People: ALONE manage 
a national support line for 
older people who are facing 
difficulties or have concerns 
relating to the outbreak of 
COVID-19.          
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